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Attorney Weighs In On Vice Presidential Debate
November 8, 2020 Grand Rapids

Patrick Miles was interviewed during a FOX 17 West Michigan segment,
“Attorney weighs in on vice presidential debate,” regarding his thoughts
on the Oct. 7 vice presidential debate.

RELATED PEOPLE

Patrick Miles, Jr.
Partner
Grand Rapids
P 616-742-3939
F 616-742-3999
patrick.miles@btlaw.com

https://btlaw.com/Images/BTLaw/Content/Computer_detail

